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Presentation on H2A at Expo on January 24, 2012 at 3:30

We will have in attendance the new administrators of the NYDOL to explain the
many changes to your local NYSDOL services as you have traditionally known
them.

There has been great concern in the last couple of years as to the difficulty in
applying for a H2A program. Efforts on both the State and Federal level are in
place to make this application much more consistent and user friendly.

Vilda Mayuga Director, Division of Immigration Policies and affairs from NYSDOL
will be in attendance to outline changes and reasons for such. This will be an
excellent opportunity to find out exactly how your farm can perhaps make this
H2A application a much smoother process. Your are encouraged to come and ask
your questions.

| will then host a Q and A on this and other topics of Farm labor for those in
attendance. | have offered similar meetings at the close of the last few Becker
Forums when the topic was Labor.



